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Upcoming
Events

Wednesday, March 2nd Early
Release

Thursday, March 3rd Site council

& PTO 5:30 p.m. to 7:00 p.m.
March 7th - 11th No School
Spring Break

Thursday, March 17th
Governing Board Meeting at
5:30 p.m.

Thursday, March 17th Picture
Day

Friday, March 18th $1 Dress
Down

Wednesday, March 23rd Early
Release

Friday, March 25th $1 Dress
Down

Tuesday, March 29th Parent
Class-Helping children handle
Big Emotions

Principal’s Note

It's March and we're gearing up for
spring. No surprise our Arizona weather
has already been very unpredictable.
Please make sure your child/children are
dressed for the season. Remember it's
always a good idea to label jackets,
lunchboxes, etc., so items can be
returned when misplaced. As always,
please check our lost and found for any

missing or misplaced items.

| hope you all have a wonderful and
restful Spring Break!
Sincerely,

Mrs. Epacs
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Volunteer Hours

Total Families: 599

Number of Families that have completed their hours: 152
(26%)

Number of families that have completed some hours: 158
(26%)

Families with no hours: 289 (48%)

Our goal is to have 100% of our Vista Families complete
their required 7 hours. Families, please remember our
Vista student/parent handbook states: At least one adult
from each family that enrolls their child at Vista del Sur
Accelerated Academy is expected to volunteer a minimum
of seven hours for the school year. As a reminder,
volunteer hours may be earned at classroom and school
functions, as well as things done at home. Here a just a
few ideas to help you get involved at Vista.
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Free and Reduced Price Meal Applications

For the 2021-2022 school year, all students will receive healthy school meals at
no cost, regardless of income. Families are still encouraged to submit a school
meal application for free or reduced-price meal benefits because this
information may be used for other programs, such as Pandemic-Electronic
Benefit Transfer (P-EBT), Federal and State funding for your school, reduced
registration fees for academic tests, free or discounted fees for athletic
programs, discounted rates for internet service, and many more,

How to Apply

Your child may qualify for free or reduced-price meal benefits. We strongly
encourage parents & guardians to apply online through EZMealApp.com to
ensure a quick, safe, and contact-less application process. Applications must be
submitted annually and may take up to 10 business days to process.

Online Menu
Our school menus have gone

digitall Introducing Nutrislice, an

interactive way to view your
child’s school menu.




